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Mass Times and Intentions

Saturday 11th May

5:30PM (Brigg)
6.00PM (Brigg)

Confessions
Mass - For the people of the parish

Sunday 12th May
Seventh Sunday of Easter

9.00AM (Barton)
11:00AM (Brigg)

Mass - Marie Pates RIP
Mass - Leo McCloskey RIP

Monday 13th May

9.00AM (Brigg)
9.30AM (Brigg)

Exposition
Mass - John Edwin Bell RIP

Tuesday 14th May
St. Matthias, Apostle

Wednesday 15th May

9.30AM (Barton)

Mass - Patricia Harrison RIP

Thursday 16th May

9.00AM (Brigg)
9.30AM (Brigg)

Exposition
Mass - Peter Cawley (Intentions)

Friday 17th May

9:00AM (Brigg)
9.30AM (Brigg)
7.00PM (Barton)

Exposition
Mass - Mary Cawley RIP
Exposition and Rosary

Saturday 18th May

10.00AM (Barton)
10.30AM (Barton)
5.30PM (Brigg)
6.00PM (Brigg)

Mass - Holy Souls (Agnes Int.)
Exposition and Confessions
Confessions

Mass - Joe and Carmel Callis RIP

Sunday 19th May
PENTECOST

9.00AM (Barton)
11:00AM (Brigg)

Mass - People of the Parish
Mass - Robin and Jane Horscroft RIP




Red boxes (St. Mary's) - Message from James
Norton: Please can everyone leave their red Missio
boxes at the back of the church, to be counted in
the next week or so. Many thanks to the generous
donations of parishioners, whom together raised a
total of £1952.09 through the Red Boxes and those
giving directly. Thank you!

Walsingham Pilgrimage: The Diocesan Pilgrimage
to Walsingham will take place on Saturday 15th
June. A coach has been organised by the
Scunthorpe parishes, with pick up points at Holy
Souls’, St. Bernadette’'s, Caenby Corner and St,
Hugh's in Lincoln. Tickets are £15 (adult) and £10
(child). For more information call Chris on 07816
789808.

Secular Carmelite Enquirers’ Day: Open to all on
Saturday 18th May, from 11.00 am till 3.00 pm, in St
Hugh's Church Hall, Lincoln “Come and see!” (Jn
1:39,46,4:29).

“St John of the Cross” Secular Carmelite
Community meets monthly, normally on 3rd
Saturdays, usually at Our Lady of Lincoln. The day
includes morning and evening prayer, silent
contemplative prayer, which may include both
traditional and/or more contemporary approaches,
such as those of John Main and Thomas Keating,
etc ; Lectio Divina; and exploration of the teachings
of Carmelite Saints, such as John of the Cross,
Teresa of Avila, Thérése of Lisieux, Elizabeth of the
Trinity, and Edith Stein.

Please bring packed lunch. Drinks provided.

Those who wish, or are able, can join us,
beforehand, for 10.00 am Mass and Adoration in St
Hugh's Church. For more details, and any questions
or enquiries, etc, please contact Deacon James
Hunter OCDS (email:
james.hunter200@btinternet.com) and/or Sandra
Buck OCDS (email: sandra.buck2@gmail.com)

Mass Intentions: One of the greatest gifts we can
give to someone is to have a Mass offered for their
intention, the repose of their soul or in thanksgiving.
To request a Mass, please use the envelopes which
can be found at the back of the church. Or you
could email the parish with your intention, and
make the offering directly into the parish account.

Pentecost Novena:

"O Holy Spirit, who descended upon the Apostles
and filled them with power and wisdom, watch
over me and guide me in all my thoughts and acts.
Never let me forget to call on you whenever | need
help.

O Holy Spirit, Spirit of Truth, come into our hearts,
shed the brightness of Your light on all nations,
that they may be one in faith and pleasing to You.
Amen."

Prayer for Peace: On Monday 20th May at
11.50am you are invited to join Bishop Patrick in
Prayer for Peace. This short period of prayer is a
schools’ response to the various conflicts affecting
thousands of people across the world, especially in
Sudan, Gaza and Ukraine. Joining together in
prayer will be a powerful way of showing solidarity
with those suffering in these countries. Please join
with Bishop Patrick in praying the Angelus and
CAFOD'’s Prayer, ‘Peace is..". This on-line event can
be accessed via a link sent to you by the parish
office (please email the parish office to request
the link). Cameras and microphones will be
automatically turned off to ensure the
safeguarding of all students.

A reflection from Pope Francis for the Year of
Prayer, Seventh Sunday of Easter: The
communion of saints! Whenever we pray, we find
ourselves immersed in a great stream of past,
present and future intercessions, for we pray
together with all the saints in the communion of
the Body of Christ which is the Church. In Christ
too, we sense a mysterious solidarity with our
loved ones who have died, for whom we continue
to pray. We experience this prayerful solidarity
also here below, as we pray for one another and for
our brothers and sisters who are poor, suffering
and most in need.

To read the full reflection and find more resources
at dioceseofnottingham.uk/yearofprayer

Parish Visiting: Please email the parish office with
suggested dates if you would like to invite Father
Lim to visit you at home.
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